
The Clarion-Goldfield-Dows Community School Board of Directors held a Board 

of Education Retreat on Monday, August 27, 2018.  In attendance was Elizabeth 

Severson, Clint Middleton, Megan Ring, Beth Jackson, Troy Severson, High 

School Principal Sheila Hudson, Elem. Principal Tricia Rosendahl, MS Principal 

Steve Haberman, Supt. Dr. Olson and Board Secretary Anita Frye. 

 

President Severson called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M. 

 

Open Forum:  No one addressed the board. 

 

Motion by Ring to Approve the Agenda.  Second by Middleton.  Motion  

carried 5-0. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

 

Consent Agenda – None 

 

Board Retreat:  Discussion was held on District Goals, Mission Statement, Core 

Values, School Improvement Advisory & Advocacy Committee Goals and 

Recommendations, Student Needs, Technological Needs, College Preparation, 

Vocational Preparation, Prestage Enrollment, Facility Needs, Staff Needs, 

Community Financial Support for Families, Interim Instructional Needs, Define 

Long Term and Short Term Goals. 

 

Steve Haberman and Tricia Rosendahl left at 6:20 P.M.  Sheila Hudson left  

at 7:55 P.M. 

 

Motion by Jackson to adjourn.  Second by Ring.  Meeting adjourned at 8:07 P.M. 

 

 

 

______________________________  ________________________________ 

Elizabeth Severson    Anita Frye 

President      Board secretary 

 


